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KENYA RURAL ROADS AUTHORITY  
BOMET REGION   

 
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 

Date of Addendum No.2 Notice:  4th December 2024 

 

Reference is made to the tender notice that appeared on the Authority’s website and Public 

Procurement Information Portal (PPIP) respectively on 21st November 2024 for routine 

maintenance and spot improvement tenders of various roads in Bomet region. 

 

This is to notify all interested bidders that the Pre-Tender Site Visits have been extended up to a 

day before the submission date. Subsequently the Submission date have been extended to 18th 

December 2024 at 11.00 am. 

 

All interested bidders are requested to continually check the Kenya Rural Roads Authority 

website: www.kerra.go.ke and Public Procurement Information Portal (PPIP): www.ppip.go.ke.  

 

   

 

 

Eng. G.K. Nyamota   

Regional Director - Bomet Region 

For: DIRECTOR GENERAL 

KENYA RURAL ROADS AUTHORITY  

 

http://www.kerra.go.ke/
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